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As part of Co-op Week, the entire Vice Presidency of Procurement and Administrative Services, in partnership with 
Desjardins Foundation, mobilized to raise $170,748. This is unprecedented in the history of Sur le Chemin du Roy !

This 4th edition of the relay race was colorful ! Good weather, bad weather, night and day, alone or with the family 
nearly 170 runners and walkers took turns to meet this challenge. Even our generous sponsors participated !

All together, the participants in the race managed to cover more than 1,300 km which is 4.8 times more the initial 
distance planned for Lévis-Montréal ! Thanks to this dedication, nearly 60 schools in Quebec and Ontario will 
receive funding for educational projects.

Since its first edition in 2017, nearly $300,000 has been raised and reinvested in the future and the education 
of our children.

4th edition A relay race for educational 
projects for young people

A big thank you to our proud sponsors !


